
 

Save the Date! 

January 31, 2025 

New Literacy Requirements 
Professional Development! 

 
The Sanford College of Education invites all those who support our 
candidates and interns as Site Support Providers (mentor teachers) 
to participate in a professional development session to learn how 
we are addressing the new literacy requirements of SB 488. Skills, 
techniques, and processes will be shared to show how our 
programs are addressing the revised Teacher Performance 
Expectations (TPE 7). 

 

 

Date: Friday, January 31, 2025 

Time: 9:00 am – 11:00 am 

Please RSVP by January 17 to R.D. Nordgren rnordgren@nu.edu.  
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